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When no flooding occurs, include miscellaneous river conditions, such as significant rises, record low stages, ice  conditions, snow 
 cover, droughts, and hydrologic products issued (NWS Instruction 10-924)  
 

 

_X_ No flood stages were reached in this river district for the month indicated above. 

 

No river flooding occurred in West Texas or the Texas and Oklahoma 

panhandles during the month of June.  However, rainfall continued above 

normal throughout most of the area, especially over the panhandles.  Heavy 

rain in the Texas panhandle near Canyon caused a minor rise of Palo Duro 

creek to near bankfull in the city, which caused some concern to local 

residents.  Canyon recorded 6.22 inches of rain for the month.  The Weather 

Service office in Amarillo recorded 7.57 inches (4.07 above normal). 

 

Rainfall for June at NWS offices: 

                                            City         June   Departure 

                                                         1992   From Normal 

                                            Amarillo     7.57   +4.07   

                                            Lubbock      4.40   +1.59 

                                            Midland      2.12   +0.68 

                                            San Angelo   4.74   -2.86 

                                            El Paso      0.27   +0.29 

  

The flood threat along the Rio Grande near Presidio diminished during the 

month of June as Luis Leon reservoir on the Rio Conchos in Mexico was 

lowered some 29 feet during the month.  On July 7
th
, at the time of this 

report, Luis Leon pool elevation was 3397 feet.  This was only 2 feet above 

conservation level and was down 43 feet since mid May.   
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